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College Credit Plus Pathways at Oak Hill Middle/High School 

 

Oak Hill Middle/High School has collaborated with the University of Rio Grande to provide model pathways of coursework that are 

either offered at URG or on Oak Hill’s campus. The following pathways are examples of courses that interested students may take.  

Students and families will be asked to attend an informational meeting to learn more about College Credit Plus and will need to take 

the steps to apply for the opportunity.  

 


